June 24, 2014

Mayor Jack Seiler

City of Fort Lauderdale

City Hall, 100 North Andrews Avenue
Fort Lauderdale, FL. 33301

Dear Mayor Seiler:

Congratulations! The Community Foundation of Broward is pleased to award you a Re-
engage for Good City Challenge grant for $30,000, for your program “Volunteer Services
Network’s FL55 and ReadingPals” program, which is now assigned grant number
20130760 in our system. Please use this number if you have specific questions.

Enclosed, is your Grant Agreement between City of Fort Lauderdale and the Community
Foundation of Broward. Please take the time to read this contract carefully, as it outlines
the conditions of your grant as well as requirements set forth per the grant application
description. Specific reporting deadlines apply to meet the criteria of the grant funding
process. Please sign and return the Grant Agreement by July 7, 2014. You may scan and
email a copy of the grant agreement or mail the original. Once the grant agreement has
been received the first installment of the grant will be awarded.

We encourage you to share your great news with the community. Please follow the
communication guidelines available on our website at

http://cfbroward.org/getattachment/Resources-Forms-Applications/Communications-
Guidelines-for-Grant-R4G-Recipients-2014.pdf.aspx.

The Community Foundation is proud to provide your city with funding support for a
second year in preparation to the city setting up its sustainability plan for the project. We
are available to you and your project manager for any comments or questions if needed.

Thank you for your public service, Mayor, and for making a difference in our community
every day.

Warm Regards,

Sheri Brown, Vice President
Grants and Initiatives
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